
 

Mid Term 2 Newsletter 2023 

We trust that the term has gone well for you all.  

As a club we have had a great term on the competition front, results from the South Island 
Championship and the Icon Championships are included below.  

Well done to all our athletes and officials who attended Australian Nationals, it was great to 
have the opportunity to attend again after Covid. We hope you all enjoyed the experience. 

 

On a serious note, we have had 7 break ins to the building in 3 weeks which has been 
extremely time consuming and frustrating.  We appreciate the time that has been spent by 
the committee, coaches and members of the club attending the break ins, arranging repairs 
and insurance claims on our behalf.  The committee is currently working on increased lighting 
outside the building and upgrading the security.  If you observe anything suspicious around 
the building please alert the coach in the first instance; the safety of our members is our 
greatest concern. 

***Please be responsible for each other’s safety and leave the gym together especially in 
the dark. PLEASE wait with your coach when locking the gate.*** 

 

South Island Competition 
We were well represented at the South Island Championships and New Zealand Secondary 
School Event.  Thank you to our judges, coaches and parents who assisted supporting our 
team.  

Gold 
FIG Senior Women’s Synchro – Rachel Schmidt and Sienna French (Olympia) 
FIG 17-21 Women’s Trampoline – Grace Foster 
FIG 17-21 Women’s Double Mini – Grace Foster 



FIG 13-14 Men’s Double Mini – Timothy Unkovich  
National 11-12 Women’s Trampoline – Holly Unkovich-Smith 
National 11-12 Women’s Double Mini – Holly Unkovich-Smith 
 
Silver 
FIG Senior Women’s Trampoline – Sienna French (Olympia) 
FIG 17-21 Men’s Double Mini – Ben Kennedy 
FIG 15-16 Women’s Synchro – Luci Unkovich-Smith and Lily Arnold (Gisborne) 
FIG 13-14 Men’s Trampoline – Timothy Unkovich 
National 13-14 Women’s Synchro – Alice Wellington and Mila Norton 
 
Bronze 
FIG Senior Men’s Trampoline – Blake Costley 
FIG 17-21 Men’s Trampoline – Ben Kennedy 
FIG 15-16 Women’s Double Mini – Luci Unkovich Smith 
 
For full results go to https://sporttech.io/events/3c5f4520-268e-4b94-645e-
fdce99280895/ovs/event/TRA  
 

North Island Championships Medals – Auckland 
Results from our recent competition held at Icon , well done team Icon! 
 
Gold 
FIG Senior Women’s Synchro – Rachel Schmidt and Sienna French (Olympia) 
FIG 17-21 Women’s Double Mini – Grace Foster  
FIG 15-16 Men’s Double Mini – Eras Viljoen 
FIG 15-16 Women’s Synchro – Luci Unkovich-Smith and Shanti Heaton McKoy (Hamilton) 
FIG 13-14 Men’s Double Mini – Janko Viljoen 
National 11-12 Women’s Trampoline – Holly Unkovich-Smith 
 
Silver 
FIG Senior Men’s Double Mini – Ethan Strickland  
FIG Senior Men’s Synchro – Ethan Strickland and Mitchell Unkovich 
FIG 17-21 Women’s Synchro – Grace Foster and Charlotte McDonald (Hamilton) 
FIG 17-21 Men’s Double Mini – Ben Kennedy 
FIG 15-16 Women’s Double Mini Trampoline – Luci Unkovich-Smith 
National 13-14 Men’s Double Mini – Henru Viljoen 
 
For full results go to https://outbounce.nz/results/grades.php?guid=34104FC9-CDB8-467B-
81F7-DA5B9B29D9D2 

 
Recreation Classes 
Classes are available in Term 2 – Monday 4.30-5.30pm and 5.30-6.30pm.  

Registrations are open on line via www.icontrampoline.co.nz  



New Equipment 

We are very fortunate to have Carol Henry managing our funding applications.  Recently, she 
obtained funding for a new Double Mini and Mats, a huge thank you to Carol.  We are looking 
forward to receiving our new equipment. 

Club Repairs and Maintenance 

Thank you to Katie Unkovich-Smith and Jo Unkovich who tidied the store rooms and disposed 
of the rubbish.  We appreciate your help to make our space more enjoyable for everyone. 

Please do touch base if you have a specific trade or skill and are able to offer some advice or 
assistance when the odd incident arises. 
 
Nationals Update 
Nationals entries have been submitted and now confirmed, thank you everyone who assisted 
on our behalf to get these in. 
 
We appreciate the families who have returned 2nd hand uniform for sale.  This helps to keep 
the costs reasonable for our club families.  Regional T-shirts have been ordered and will be 
distributed when we have received them.   Thank you to Katie Unkovich-Smith who has 
managed and distributed uniform.  
 
We have requested a training time but this has not yet been allocated.  We will update you 
with more information as it is available.  The draft timetable is below. 
 

 
 



Nationals Dinner 
 

We have a booking for dinner on Saturday 8th July, 7.30pm at The 
Rising Tide, 107 Newton Street, Mt Maunganui.  It is reasonably 
priced casual dining with dumplings, burgers and tacos on the menu.  
Please let Andrea know if you are keen to join us to celebrate the 
finish of competition, I will need to confirm numbers. 
https://www.therisingtidemt.com/  

 
Andrea Foster is the Counties-Manukau Nationals Team Manager, if you have any questions 
please get in touch email: peach.hill@xtra.co.nz  phone: 0273 505 202 
 

Uniform and Double Mini Shoes 
Uniform and Double Mini shoes are available from the office, please ask your coach if you 
are needing some. 

Please like and follow our Facebook page Icon Trampoline page and posts.  

Upcoming Dates  

3-8 July 2023  Nationals Tauranga – details TBC 
October TBC North Island Championships – Icon 

Auckland 
December Prizegiving and AGM 
   

 

If you have any questions regarding the newsletter or would like to contribute, please 
contact Andrea Foster e: peach.hill@xtra.co.nz p: 0273 505 202 


